SINA HEALTH CENTRE

PATIENT REPRESENTATIVE GROUP MEETING 

HELD ON WEDNESDAY 29th NOVEMBER 2017
Present:

Dr R Lotlikar




Marlene Woolley – Practice Manager

Members:

Rachael Lingard








Hazel Hoar




Susan Perry




Freda Griffiths









Graham Jones




Michael Richardson

Apologies:

Kim Marriott
……………………………………………………………………………………….....

All members were welcomed to the meeting.
Graham Jones asked what he could do to support the group i.e. surveys in the waiting room.

Rachel Lingard stated that perhaps they could introduce themselves to the patients as there is a mixed reaction if they ask any question.

Marlene Woolley discussed the new technology being used in the surgery re on line appointments, scripts and some access to medical records.

Rachel Lingard stated that on line access is very easy to use and would recommend this to any patient.

All staff have been requested to promote the PRG Group.

Dr Lotlikar asked what the group wanted from the surgery.  What can we do to help you?

Freda Griffiths stated that she had recommended patients to this surgery and they were very happy with the service provided to them.

Marlene Woolley advised that we had a CQC inspection on Tuesday 5th December 2017 and would like to ask the members if they would attend the surgery at 12.00 to speak to the CQC inspection team.

PRG group members did attend the surgery on 05.12.17 and had a lengthy discussion with the CQC team.

The group was thanked for their attendance and support.

Rachel Lingard advised that texting patients to remind them of appointments was a good way to reduce DNA of appointment.

Dr Lotlikar stated that we do not have this facility at the present time.

The date of the next meeting will be:

Wednesday 31st January 2018
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